
  

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

A special meeting of the Board of Directors of the North Brevard County Hospital 
District operating Parrish Medical Center will be held on July 16, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. in the 
First Floor Conference Center at Parrish Medical Center, 951 North Washington Avenue, 
Titusville, Florida.  The purpose of this meeting is consideration of matters relating to 
settlement of pending litigation, real property purchase and sale, and leases involving 490 
N. Washington Avenue, Titusville, Florida 32796, and certain personal property assets 
involving such property and agreements relating to working with other medical providers 
to provide for the healthcare of the citizens of North Brevard County.  
 
 


